
Mills (SB 564) Act No. 583

Prior law provided for a deputy chief of police to have not less than eight years of full-time
law enforcement experience and shall at least hold the rank of sergeant in the classified
police service at the time of his appointment.

New law provides for the qualifications for the position of deputy chief of police in the city
of St. Martinville.  Further provides that the candidate must have five years of full-time law
enforcement experience.

Effective upon signature of governor (June 9, 2014).

(Adds R.S. 33:2541.1(B)(1)(c))


